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December 1, 2023 
 

University of Mississippi 
Medical Center 
2500 N State Street 
Jackson, MS 39216 

 
Ref: Hosted Service Agreement dated December 30, 2019 (the “Agreement”) 
  

To Whom It May Concern: 

Philips Healthcare, a division of Philips North America LLC and its Affiliates is the sole provider of 
Philips services recently purchased by University of Mississippi Medical Center (UMMC). Because 
we are the sole provider of such services, Philips can perform the services as requested by UMMC 
pursuant to the Agreement identified above and provide the necessary implementation and integration 
services. We also hold the proprietary license and related authorizations for the Products, supplies and 
support. 

 
Thank you for choosing Philips for your medical service needs. If you should have questions or 
concerns, please feel free to email me at mia.bartolomeo@philips.com. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mia Bartolomeo  
Commercial Contracts Manager 
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